
12th June 2019 

 

Dear St Mawes School Parent/Guardian 

St Mawes Sailing Club JST and Roseland Youth Sailing Trust 

St Mawes Sailing Club JST Sailing sessions start on Thursday 20th June until Thursday 18th July 2019. 

These sessions will be for any child in Years 4, 5 and 6 at St Mawes School. 

Sessions start at 3.15pm for children who are driven down from school and slightly later if they have 

to walk down. Please let the school know if your child will be walking to sailing. 

Please let me know if your child cannot swim 25 metres. 

All children will need to bring with them a drink, wetsuit, suncream & hat. 

Please let me know if you would like to sign up for the sessions on roger.boyle5@btinternet.com 

Can you complete the attached consent form and forward to us by e-mail or send them to the school 

to forward on. 

This year due to the excellent attendance by the children last year the Roseland Youth Sailing Trust 

and St Mawes Sailing Club will subsidise the sessions so there is no fee this year. Your child must 

bring to the first lesson the consent form signed and completed or your child won’t be able to take 

part. 

Look forward to seeing you. 

Thanks  

Roger Boyle 
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